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September 10, 2015 (Agenda)

Local Agency Formation Commission
105 East Anapamu Street, Room 403
Santa Barbara CA 93101

Appointment of Stephen Shane Stark as the Alternate Public Member

Dear Members of the Commission:

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Commission Appoint Stephen Shane Stark as the Alternate Public
Member, as recommended by the Ad Hoc Public Member Selection Committee

DISCUSSION

The Ad Hoc Public Member Selection Committee held interviews on August 21, 2015, and is
recommending Stephen Shane Stark for appointment by the Commission.

Commissioner Bob Short resigned as the Regular Public Member on December 31, 2014.
However, Commissioner Short indicated that he would be willing to serve as Alternate Public
Member until a replacement was selected. At the February meeting, the Commission appointed
Alternate Public Member Roger Welt to the Regular Public Member position and Commissioner
Short to the Alternate Public Member position. A Public Member Selection Committee,
comprised of Chair Farr, and Commissioners Geyer and Aceves, was appointed by the
Commission.

The extended recruitment period ended on June 30, 2015. The Ad Hoc Committee reviewed the
letters of interest and invited the candidates to interview. Selection of the Public and Alternate
Public member shall be subject to an affirmative vote of at least one of the members of the other
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appointing agencies. The Commission, in open session, will consider the recommendation of the
Ad Hoc Selection Committee and appoint the Alternate Public Member.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Moo oo

PAUL HOOD
Executive Officer
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